Dike, Darlene

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Sirs,

Ken Howard

06 September 2016 10:11

Planning

fwd to DD MD 06/09/2016 Application 2016/4647/A
PastedGraphic-1.pdf

T have just received email notification about this planning application to erect a letting board in Arkwright

Road.

It states the application is registered 05-09-2016 and comments until 19-08-2016 which is clearly nonsense.
T wish to object (because we have previously been plagued by these boards which are surely illegal?) but
there is no place that I can find on the Application page to do this.

Please could you advise?

Yours

Ken Howard

(Secretary) 27 Arkwright Road RTM Co Ltd



Dike, Darlene

From: Antony Bailiwick

Sent: 06 September 2016 11:57
To: Planning

Subject: Objection: 2016/4647/A

Hi planning team:
T am emailing to object to an advertising board proposed for Arkwright Road.

The board is unnecessary to sell properties in the current high demand housing market and is effectively an
unwelcome estate agent board in an area that has done well to avoid these eyesores.

Kind regards,

Antony Bailiwick
9 Holford Road
London

NW3 1AD



